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U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
Office of Inspector General
45] T4 S, SW.
Washington, D.C. 20410

March 3, 2000

Kenneth E. Ryan, Hsqg.
Drinker, Biddle & Reath, L1P
1500 K Street, N.W., Suite 1100
Washington, D.C 20005-1209
Vis facsimile: (202) 842-846S

Dear Mr. Ryan:

This respands to your letter to me dated February 14, 2000, and your letzer to me dated
February 24, 2000, to the extent that it relates 1o “non-respongive” records, Your lerter of
February 14, 2000 leticr seeks the consent of the Office of Inspecior General (“OIG™) for the
Special Masters to release 1o your clients documents that are claimed 1o be not responsive to
01G's subpocnas. In your February 24, 2000 letter, you advise you, Michael McManus, and
others under your and Mr. McManus’ direction reviewed all of Hamilton’s papey records
stored at the offices of the Special Masters, and that you designated all responsive documents.
If I have mischaractetized or misintespreted your stafements in your February 24, 2000 leteer,
please so advise me.

If my characterization and imerprevation of your statements in your February 24, 2000
letter are cogrect, then I have no objection 10 the Special Masters™ release fo you or your
cﬁeﬂ:mmﬂs&ammmﬂyﬂeﬁﬁdumgmmmmmom's
subpoenas.

Sincerely,

’l-g')a» SJW

Bryan Saddler
Acting Counsel to the Ingpector General

cc:  Laurence Storch, Baq. ((202) 452-0930)
Danicl Van Hom, Esq. ((202) 514-8780)
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